
 
 

 
 

 

REPORT N° ADMIN2019-006 
 

1) NATURE/GOAL :   
Twining with Boeun South Korea 

 
2) DIRECTIVE/PREVIOUS POLICY : 

N/A 
 

3) DEPARTMENT’S RECOMMENDATION :   
N/A 

 
4) BACKGROUND :  

In January 2018, Council approved the twining of the City of Clarence-
Rockland with the City of Boeun in South Korea. Clarence-Rockland 

has hosted the City of Boeun on two occasions since. 

 
5) DISCUSSION :   

The City of Boeun has now officially invited Clarence-Rockland to visit 
them. (See attachment 1).  

 
All expenses will be paid by the Municipality of Boeun upon arrival. The 

cost of air travel is to be paid by the participants personally since the 
City has no budget to support this travel.  

 
A group of 5 have been invited. The mayor and his wife and the CAO. 

Two other members of council are requested to participate. 
 

Members of council who are interested should notify the CAO by the 
end of May 2019 if they would like to participate. 

 

6) CONSULTATION:   
N/A 

 
7) RECOMMENDATIONS OR COMMENTS FROM COMMITTEE/ OTHER 

DEPARTMENTS :   
N/A 

 
8) FINANCIAL IMPACT  (expenses/material/etc.):   

N/A 
 

Date April 15th, 2019 

Submitted by Helen Collier, Chief Administrative 
Officer 

Subject  Invitation to Boeun (South Korea) 

File N°  Click here to enter text. 



 
 

9) LEGAL IMPLICATIONS :  

N/A 
 

10) RISK MANAGEMENT : 
N/A 

 
11) STRATEGIC IMPLICATIONS :  

N/A  
 

12) SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS:   
Attachment 1 – Invitation letter to Rockland 

 


